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December 3, 2013 

Mr. Vince Janette 
Deputy ChiefProbation Officer 
County of El Dorado 
3974 Durock Road, Suite 205 
Shingle Springs, CA 95682 

Dear Mr. Janette, 

BoARD OF SUPERVISORS 

RON MIKULACO 
District I 

RAYNUITING 
District II 

BRIAN K. VEERKAMP 
District III 

RON BRIGGS 
District IV 

NORMA SANTIAGO 
District V 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors I would like to extend to you our deepest gratitude for your 
service as the Acting Chief Probation Officer for the County of El Dorado. Your willingness and 
ability to lead your department during this period of transition ensured that our County was able to 
provide the utmost level of probation and public safety services to our residents without interruption or 
distraction. 

As the Acting Chairman of the Community Corrections Partnership you effectively guided the 
collaborative efforts to continue the County's progress towards the implementation of the changes and 
programs necessary as we navigate Public Safety Realignment. The Community Corrections Center 
will be central to the County's ability to successfully implement the various supervision and treatment 
services required as part of Realignment. Through the greater part of this year, the Partnership 
continued in their work to establish the Center, including the coordinated programs, staff and actual 
location. With the Center scheduled to be open and fully operational in the near future, our County will 
continue to provide the level of public safety services our residents deserve and expect. 

The Board of Supervisors thanks you for your leadership and service as the Acting ChiefProbation 
Officer and is grateful that you remain as an essential part of our County's public safety leadership 
team. 
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